
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 
26th February 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PROPOSED VISIT TO HINDU SOCIETY TEMPLE, PRESTON 
 
In conjunction with our class studies this term it is proposed that Year 2 will be visiting 

the South Meadow Lane Temple in Preston on Friday 10th March 2017. 

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return before the school lunch period 

commences.  Our transport will be Redline Travel, Penwortham.   

 

The children will be able to watch from the back of the Temple a service taking place 

showing them some Hindu worship rituals.  Following this, there will be a guided tour of 

the Hindu Temple. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £2.75 per child. Cheques can be made payable to 

Whitefield Primary School or cash be sent to the office in a clearly named envelope.  For 

this visit, there will be no online payment facility. Please send your contribution into 

school by Monday 27th February 2017.  Unfortunately, if insufficient funds are received, 

we will be unable to proceed with the visit. 

 

Please could the children come to school in their uniform as usual with a waterproof 
coat.  The following staff will be accompanying this visit: 
 

 Mr Jackson 

 Mrs Kimberley 

 Mrs Morris 

 Mrs Gordon 

 



We will require helpers for the visit so if you are available to help please let your 
child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
For emergencies during the visit please contact school on the following number: 01772 

744449.  If you have recently changed your land line/mobile telephone number, please 

inform the school immediately. 

 

You will be aware that the school holds medical information on your child.  Please 

contact the school prior to the visit if there has been any recent illness of which we 

should be aware, or any changes in your child's medical condition.   

 

Please note that this visit is covered by Lancashire County Council public liability 

insurance but there is no personal accident insurance for your child.  If you feel that this 

is necessary, you will need to make separate arrangements.   

 

You are reminded that the school has a code of conduct for behaviour.  Upon request, 

this can be sent to you in order that you are aware of the expectations. Copies of written 

Risk Assessments for the activities are available on request from the school.   

 

If you have any concerns regarding your child and this visit, please do not hesitate to 

contact the class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Jackson and Mrs Kimberley 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________ 

PROPOSED VISIT TO: HINDU SOCIETY TEMPLE, PRESTON 
 
Child ……………………………….............................................Class …………............ 
 
 
I enclose £………… cash/cheque as my voluntary contribution. 
 
I can/cannot help on the visit. 
 
Signed by parent/carer ………………………………………………… 


